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Attention TLC-Licensed Drivers: New Driver License Design 

Starting May 18, 2020, the TLC will begin issuing TLC driver licenses 
with a new design.   This change is being made to streamline the 
new application and license renewal processes, allowing the TLC to 
reduce the time needed to print and mail a TLC license.  Initially, only 
drivers with New York State licenses will receive the new license 
design when their current license expires. 

The current TLC driver license remains valid.  New York State 
licensed drivers with the current design will receive a license with the 
new design when they renew their license.  The TLC will continue to 
issue licenses in the current format for non-New York State DMV 
license holders until further notice. 

For more information on the new TLC Driver License, please visit the 
TLC website: www.nyc.gov/tlc. 

Current TLC Driver License New TLC Driver License 

mailto:tlccommissioner@tlc.nyc.gov
mailto:tlccommissioner@tlc.nyc.gov
mailto:frombera@tlc.nyc.gov
mailto:frombera@tlc.nyc.gov
mailto:harshbargerR@tlc.nyc.gov

	Industry Notice #20-02        May 13, 2020 For Immediate Release

